Nottinghamshire NHS Trusts (SFH, NHFT, NUH, SFH) Engagement with Schools during the Covid-19 Pandemic – statement of intent
During 2020 we have not attended face to face activities with schools, colleges or in our local communities. Most of these activities were cancelled. We are mindful of the impact this loss of contact will be having and have created a variety of videos that are available on our websites, and we have attended virtual/ on-line events where workload permits. 
We meet as a group monthly and review the pause on face-to-face Work Experience placements and we can confirm that this activity will not recommence for new applications before 01.09.2021.
We have also decided to extend this pause in a more formal way to any face-to-face activities that are requested, again until 01.09.2021. We are happy to receive requests via the CEC (Careers & Enterprise Company) from any educational establishment for virtual events. 
We hope that you understand the reasons behind this, managing our staff’s workloads, and ensuring the safety of anyone visiting our workplaces. We must ensure the safety of all and will only allow face to face activity to recommence when it is very clearly safe to do so. 
You can access online resources at any of the links below:
Sherwood Forest Hospitals (sfh-tr.nhs.uk)
Working with us | Nottinghamshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust 
Opportunities | NUH
Career Opportunities - Nottingham CityCare
[bookmark: _GoBack]January 29th 2021 saw the launch of Care4Notts – a combined website that will become the one stop shop for all interactions with the NHS and social care across Nottinghamshire. Search Care4Notts on Facebook and Twitter to support this initiative.  
For any queries with the content of this statement please liaise with your CEC representative. 
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